
 

Chair’s Challenge 2024-2025 

Bankers Bucks Redemption 

 
Did you earn bankers bucks in 2024-2025? Here’s how you can redeem them! 
 
Bankers bucks* provide an opportunity for PA Bankers’ member banks to take advantage of the amazing PA Bankers’ 
residential schools and conferences or develop leadership skills at our Leadership Institute. Bankers bucks can be earned 
a few ways: 
 

• Paid registrations for PA Bankers’ conferences, schools, annual convention or Leadership Institute; 

• Attending state and federal advocacy events; 

• Meeting with PA Bankers’ staff to discuss your banks’ training needs or PA Bankers’ educational programming; 

• Meeting with PA Bankers Services Corporation’s team to discuss Select Vendor offerings or signing an agreement 
for a new product offering. 

 
Depending on how many bankers bucks your bank has earned, we suggest that you consider: 

 
• Looking for opportunities to send additional bank employees to PA Bankers’ events, as registration may be free 

or significantly discounted.  

• Using all of the bankers bucks your bank has earned at one time to send your employees to a school, leadership 
institute or convention, as registration fees for these events are higher than conferences. 

 
To redeem bankers bucks earned last year, please fill out the registration form for the event and email it to Jill Ametrano 
at jillametrano@pabankers.com. In that email, please indicate the number of bankers bucks you will be redeeming for 
that registration, as well as apply any available bankers bucks discounts your bank has and to make a payment for any 
balance remaining after bankers bucks are applied. 
 
Any bankers bucks not used towards a registration prior to June 30, 2026, will not carry over to the following year. 
Additionally, if bankers bucks are used towards a registration fee and the bank employee cancels for any reason, bankers 
bucks used will not be refunded. 
 
If bankers bucks from the prior year are used to purchase discounts for a conference, school, convention or leadership 
institute registration in the current year, attendance at that event does not qualify to earn new bankers bucks. Bankers 
bucks can only be earned on paid registrations with no discounts being applied. 

 

*This is made possible through the financial support from the PA Bankers Services Corporation. 
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